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REPORT

SUBCOMMISION ON EVALUATION OF
 THE TECHNICAL ADVISORY GROUPS

1. The Subcommission on Evaluation of the Technical Advisory Groups was chaired by the delegation of Brazil and made up of the delegations of Argentina, Chile, Jamaica, Panama, the United States, and Venezuela. It was established on a proposal by the Chair of the Meeting to evaluate the work performed by the three existing Technical Advisory Groups (Port Operations, Port Security, and Navigation Safety and Environmental Protection) and to make proposals to the Committee on whether their work should be continued or modified or whether it should be concluded and, in that case, to propose the establishment of new Technical Advisory Groups.

2. The Subcommission held one meeting, on September 14, at which the Chair referred to the reports presented by the chairs of the TAGs, contained in the following documents: CIDI/CIP/doc.156/05, Report of the Chair of the TAG on Port Operations; CIDI/CIP/doc.157/05, Report of the Chair of the TAG on Port Security; and CIDI/CIP/doc.155/05, Report of the Chair of the TAG on Navigation Safety and Environmental Protection. A discussion ensued on the results of the work of each of the TAGs, and important recommendations were adopted.

3. The principal recommendations made by the Subcommission were to:

a.
Recognize the efforts of the delegation of Mexico, in its capacity as Chair of the TAG on Port Operations, and decide that this TAG should remain in operation during 2006-2007;
b.
Recognize the efforts of the delegation of the United Nations, in its capacity as Chair of the TAG on Port Security, and decide that this TAG should remain in operation during 2006-2007; and
c.
Acknowledge the efforts of the delegation of Argentina, in its capacity as Chair, and the delegation of Venezuela, in its capacity as Vice Chair, of the TAG on Navigation Safety and Environmental Protection; and dissolve this TAG.

d.
Establish the following TAGs:


i.   Navigation Safety, chaired by Argentina; and


ii.  Environmental Protection, chaired by Venezuela.

4.
As concerns all of the TAGs, it was decided that more information should be exchanged among them as well as between the member countries of each of them and the associate members from the private sector. 

Paulo de Tarso Carneiro
Delegate of Brazil
Chair of the Subcommission on Evaluation of the TAGs
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